
Notice to Players at Quail Creek Gal/ Course:

• Beginning on Thursday July 7th, we ask all players to
"Skip'l Hole #2! It will be closed for a two-to-possibly
three-week period as needed by our Superintendent.

• ALLTEETIME PLAYwill begin on Hole #10!
• On Thursday July 9th, our golf course grounds staff will
start a "deep tine" aerification on the main Putting
Green and the greens at Hole's #2, #12, and #16. These
greens will also receive a new soil amendment (mix).

• Temporary greens at Holes #12 and #16 will stay in play,
with automatic 2-putt as a Local Rule.

Thank you for your patience as we strive for better
turf conditions on our greens!
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